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Dear Families,

Our second week of school rolled by, as Miss 
McWoodson was out sick for 2 days this 
week! Thank you for being flexible with our 
substitute teacher!

We completed our preliminary MAP 
(Measures of Academic Progress) testing this 
week, which will help us know where our 
scholars are in language arts and math. As 
this initial testing was only a survey, we will 
have 3 more of these computer-based tests 
throughout the academic year.

Reminder: Please have your scholars leave 
ALL PERSONAL ITEMS (i.e., pencils boxes, 
special pencils, erasers, etc.) at HOME. 
Miss McWoodson is providing all materials 
for our classroom. If you would like to bring 
supplies to school to SHARE, please have 
your child give them directly to me. 
Scholars MAY have their own binders, as the 
binders I ordered have not yet arrived.

Have a great weekend!

What’s Popping at Pacific:What’s Popping at Pacific:++
GLOWS!GLOWS!*
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This week we successfully . . .
• Continued practicing our routines (silent 

signals, lining up silently, center 
rotations, etc.)

• Received our Student Lunch Cards!

We are currently working on . . .
• Showing respect to our teachers, all 

grownups on campus, and our 
classmates!

• Sitting in SLANT during learning time.
• Saying only kind words to our friends.

GROWS!GROWS!
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Monday, 8/29: New homework packets go 

home! / We begin our LESSON 1 in both 

Math and ELA! (Yay for curriculum!)

Friday, 9/2: Our first assessments of the 

year! – ELA Lesson 1 Test & Spelling Test 
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Tissue, #2 Pencils, Glue Sticks, Water 
Color Paints

Donate to Our Class:Donate to Our Class:
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